
Dear Parents,         Tuesday 28th February 

 

It is important to acknowledge the achievement of graduating from primary school. At 

Kilsyth Primary School we hold an official celebration for Year 6 students in the form of a 

Graduation Evening. The Graduation is primarily organised by a committee of parents with 

teacher support when needed.  

The first Graduation meeting will be held on Thursday the 9th of March in the Senior Building 

at 3.45. At this meeting we will mainly be discussing and organising fundraising 

opportunities.  

If you would like to be on the 2017 Graduation committee please return the form below. If 

you cannot come along to the meeting, please make sure you still return the form below. 

Thank you in advance,  

Fiona Meilak, Kate Thomson, Karen Donnelly & Chris Roscoe 

(Senior School Teachers) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Graduation Committee 2017 

 

I, ______________________________, would like to be on the 2017 Graduation committee.  

My email address is ______________________________________________________ 

My contact number is _____________________________________________________ 

 

I am interested in: 

Organising details  Decorating   Fundraising 

   

Hall Preparation  Creative details     

    

 


